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Math Family Game Night was a fun event for our families.  We had about 50 
students bring their parents and teach them how to play some of the math games 
that they are learning with their teachers.   

 

    

   

 



  

  

Parent Conferences were held on October 28th and we had over 130 parents attend 
meetings with teachers.   

We just wrapped up Red Ribbon Week and students had fun dressing up, wearing their 
ribbons, and supporting the fight against drugs.  There was a door decorating contest and 
I was happy that I didn’t have to be a judge, because they all did a great job showing off 
their creativity with anti-drug messages! 

Our first CEIC meeting is scheduled for this afternoon at 3:45 in the library.  We will be 
reviewing the campus improvement plan and making any necessary updates. 

The Veteran’s Day Program will be on Tuesday, November 11th.  It will begin with a luncheon 
at 12:00 in the High School Gym, followed by the program in the Elementary/Middle 
School Gym at 1:15. 

The UIL District Meet will take place on Friday, November 14th at Frank Phillips College in 
Borger. 


